
AwardsAwardsAwardsAwards    

Dojo pointers Dojo pointers Dojo pointers Dojo pointers for last  
week are… 

Kwilkyn - Torey & 
Codey 

 Lostledan - Lexe &  
Gabriel  

      Heads awardsHeads awardsHeads awardsHeads awards    -     

Oliver B, Kit & Rune 
Lunchtime Awards Lunchtime Awards Lunchtime Awards Lunchtime Awards -  

Imi, Rhys, Sophie & 
Harry 

Super Hero TicketsSuper Hero TicketsSuper Hero TicketsSuper Hero Tickets 

Well done to Max for       
collecting 10 Tickets ! 

 

Well done to all of you ! 

After School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School ClubsAfter School Clubs    

Week  Week  Week  Week      

Beginning 22.7.19Beginning 22.7.19Beginning 22.7.19Beginning 22.7.19    

There will be no Clubs this 

week 

SPRING TERMSPRING TERMSPRING TERMSPRING TERM    

NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER ----    Issue 33 Issue 33 Issue 33 Issue 33 ----    19th July19th July19th July19th July    

At Celtic Cross Education… 
we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Weekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly AttendanceWeekly Attendance 

Our Attendance for the 

week 8th July 2019 to 

12th July 2019 was 

Kwilkyn Class    98.89 % 

Lostledan Class   100 % 

Pedreven Class    100 % 

TOTAL     99.53 %   

Well done!Well done!Well done!Well done! 

ParentPayParentPayParentPayParentPay    

We are approaching our          

financial end of year and 

would appreciate all out-

standing balances being 

settled on Parentpay as 

soon as possible. 

Thank you 

Ms Jarrett will be at Grampound on Monday am & Tuesday next week ****Ms Jarrett will be at Grampound on Monday am & Tuesday next week ****Ms Jarrett will be at Grampound on Monday am & Tuesday next week ****Ms Jarrett will be at Grampound on Monday am & Tuesday next week ****    

School MealsSchool MealsSchool MealsSchool Meals 

We have been advised 

that the price of school 

meals will rise to £2.41 

from  September 2019. 

Staggered Start Staggered Start Staggered Start Staggered Start ----    EYFSEYFSEYFSEYFS    

Nursery ChildrenNursery ChildrenNursery ChildrenNursery Children 

Nursery children will return in               

September on Monday 9th                    

September. 

Reception ChildrenReception ChildrenReception ChildrenReception Children 

Reception children will return on 

Thurs 5th Sept with a 12pm finish. 

Fri 6th Sept they will finish at 1 pm. 

Mon 9th Sept will be a normal day 

with a 3pm finish. 

After School Club will close After School Club will close After School Club will close After School Club will close 

at 4pm on the last day of at 4pm on the last day of at 4pm on the last day of at 4pm on the last day of 

term 24.7.19term 24.7.19term 24.7.19term 24.7.19    

ResidentialResidentialResidentialResidential 

Children on the residential 

will need a packed lunch 

on the first day of the 

camp. 

Thank you 

SwimmingSwimmingSwimmingSwimming 

This week we will be    

taking the Y1, Y2, Y3 

and any children in 

Kwilkyn Class (pupils 

not at camp)  swim-

ming. Can we ask for 

a donation from the 

Y1 & 2 parents of 

£2.50  towards the 

coach 

This is the last Newsletter This is the last Newsletter This is the last Newsletter This is the last Newsletter 

this term we hope you have this term we hope you have this term we hope you have this term we hope you have 

a lovely Summer Holiday a lovely Summer Holiday a lovely Summer Holiday a lovely Summer Holiday ----    

see you all on Thurs 5th Septsee you all on Thurs 5th Septsee you all on Thurs 5th Septsee you all on Thurs 5th Sept    



DIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATESDIARY DATES    

 

18.7.19   MAT Academy Awards 

19.7.19   Y6 Prom 

22.7.18    Swimming 

22-24.7.19  Camp 

24.7.19   Last day of Term 
    After School Club closes at 
                   4pm     

PFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook PagePFA Facebook Page    

If you would like to join the PFA   
Facebook group please email                                        
sallymjones1@gmail.com or                       
annieeabbott@gmail.com  

Music LessonsMusic LessonsMusic LessonsMusic Lessons 

Woodwind Lessons - Tuesday at 1 pm 

Guitar Lessons - Thursday at 9.00 am 

Piano Lessons - Friday at 1 pm 

Brass Lessons - Friday at 1 pm 

Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19Inset Days 2018/19 

25th July 2019 

Inset Days 2019/20Inset Days 2019/20Inset Days 2019/20Inset Days 2019/20 

4th Sept 2019, 28th Oct 2019, 5th 

June 2020, 22nd & 23rd July 2020  

Sports & PESports & PESports & PESports & PE    

PE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of FamePE Wall of Fame    

Do you have any photos for our display for the PE 

Wall of Fame?    

If you take part in sports or physical activi-

ty outside of school then let us know by bringing 

in a photo so that you can join our 'PE Wall of 

Fame' & we can celebrate your success.  

Important Notice !Important Notice !Important Notice !Important Notice ! 

Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through 

our Newsletter and are not  affiliated with Grampound 

with Creed School are reminded that they must have 

the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS checks 

in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the   children 

and is not the responsibility of Grampound with Creed 

School. Sun Hat & Sun CreamSun Hat & Sun CreamSun Hat & Sun CreamSun Hat & Sun Cream 

Now the weather is getting hotter 
please can you make sure you bring 

to school a Sun Hat, a Mac and a 
water bottle.  It may be good to put 
sun cream on before  coming in on 

fine weather days. 

Roseland Sports AwardsRoseland Sports AwardsRoseland Sports AwardsRoseland Sports Awards 

Miss Molden and Mr Webb attended 

the  Roseland Sports Awards at The 

Roseland   Community College.  Two of 

our pupils won awards;                 

George Moorcroft 

and Sophie Perryman. 

Well Done ! 





Do you currently claim Free School Meals for your child or are you unsure if you qualify - please see below for 
details of eligibility. If you received the benefits mentioned below and you claim for FSM you may be entitled to 

Pupil Premium funding to support your child’s education. 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and 2  

All Key Stage 1 (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) pupils are entitled to receive a free school meal as part of the Universal 

Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) initiative, regardless of what benefits are being claimed.  

If you are in receipt of any of the benefits listed below, your school may be entitled to claim Pupil    Premium funding to 
support your child’s education. Please apply using the application form below. 

Children in Year 3 and above  

Your child may be eligible for free school meals if you, or the child themselves in their own right, receives of any of the 
following benefits: 

• Income Support (IS) 

• Job Seekers' Allowance (Income-Based) and equal based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Income Related Employment and Support Allowance (ESA-IR) and equal based Employment and 

      Support Allowance 

• Child Tax Credit (CTC) with an annual income of less than £16,190 

• Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit 

• Guarantee Element of Pension Credit (GPC) 

• Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 (IAA) Support 

• Universal Credit - Your household income must be less than £7,400 a year (after tax and not  

      including any benefits you get) as assessed by earnings from up to three of your most recent          
      assessment periods 
 

If you are claiming the benefits listed below you are NOT eligible for free school meals, regardless of what other bene-
fits/credits are being claimed 

• Working Tax Credit 

• Contribution-Based Job Seeker's Allowance and/or Contribution-Based Employment and Support  

      Allowance 

 

However, you will be temporarily eligible to claim free school meals if you receive a Working Tax Credit run-on, which 
is the payment you may receive for a further four weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit. 

To claim your FSM visit the following website to apply online https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-
learning/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/ or contact the office. 

 

St Nun’s ChurchSt Nun’s ChurchSt Nun’s ChurchSt Nun’s Church 

You are invited to join St Nun’s 

Church as a friend as they are 

trying to raise £60,000 for    

necessary work needed to this 

much loved Church. 

If you would be willing to        

become a friend a detailed     

leaflet can be obtained from the 

school office or on Carnival Day. 

Cancer ResearchCancer ResearchCancer ResearchCancer Research 

Kayna & Connie received a letter 

from Cancer Research to thank 

them for the money they raised 

from their sweet shop sale.        

Unfortunately I cannot get a copy 

of this on the Newsletter but they 

were very pleased to receive it and 

the donation will be used to help 

fight cancer. 

Thank you to everyone who      

supported them. 


